
 

     
 

     
 

 
 

Dear Colleague, 

 

The White House Initiative on Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders, Asian Americans/Pacific  Islanders in 

Philanthropy,  Ford Foundation,  Grantmakers in Health,  Groundswell Fund, Health and Environment  Funders 

Network, Ms. Foundation  for Women, Rachel’s Network, Rose Foundation for Communities  and the 

Environment,  and the Women Donors Network invite  you to join us for a special philanthropic briefing on 

“Low Wage and Immigrant Women’s Work: Opportunities and Challenges for Advancing  Salon and 

Domestic Workers’ Health, Safety and Rights.” This event will focus on the opportunities and challenges 

facing low wage and immigrant women working in the beauty salon and domestic work sectors in the U.S. The 

briefing will take place on Thursday, November 13, 2014 from 12:00 PM – 4:30 PM ET at the U.S. Department of 

Labor in Washington, DC, commencing with a networking lunch that will begin at noon. Moderated panels will 

include salon and domestic workers; advocates from the National Healthy Nail and Beauty Salon Alliance and 

the National Domestic Workers Alliance, among other groups; philanthropic leaders; and key federal and 

Administration officials. Please join us. 

 

 
 

Please feel free to share this invitation with other philanthropic partners who might be interested.  

This event is closed to press. To RVSP or to request more information, please email: WhiteHouseAAPI@ed.gov. 

Low Wage and Immigrant Women’s Work: Opportunities 

and Challenges for Advancing Salon and Domestic Workers’ 

Health, Safety and Rights 

 

A Special Educational Philanthropic Briefing 
 

Thursday, November 13 from 12:00 PM – 4:30 PM ET 

 

U.S. Department of Labor  

200 Constitution Avenue, NW 

Room C 5515 1 A/B 

Washington, DC 20210 

mailto:WhiteHouseAAPI@ed.gov.

